
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As a part of implementing the Maaman Parent Mobile Application launched by 
the Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA), we would like to collect 
mandatory information about the students’ using the school transport. 
 
The Mobile app gives access to the Parents to track the children's daily trips, and 
record their attendance. 
 
Kindly submit the details through the link given below on or before 7th June, 2022. 
 

Click Here 
 
 
Solicit your kind co-operation. 
 
With regards, 
 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1538 /2022-23      05.06.2022 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRSeB0O-DZ3mDxGm5JkJ7Jw_to1iVJAm7fd0v0HwtKa9iKGg/viewform?usp=sf_link

